
Date: 16-7-2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Cash counter at the school main office will remain open on all working days from 
8:30am to 1 pm from Sunday to Thursday. Parents are encouraged to make 
payments online and send payment details 
to accounts@indianschoolsalalah.com parents who are unable to pay online 
can visit school for cash/card payment following below guidelines and precaution 
measures. 
 
 
Kindly Note:  
1) Entry with face mask only. 
2) Thermal temperature check and registration at entry point is mandatory. 
2) Students strictly not allowed in school campus. 
3) Only one parent per student allowed. 
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